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NEW REGISTRATION SITE
COMING SOON!!

MARCH 2024

We will have an exciting new volunteer
management software for event registrations
coming in the next few months!
Be on the lookout for more information on
creating your new VOMO account! 
Streamlining the registration and fostering better
engagement with our volunteers will help build
lasting relationships between Second Harvest
and the community for years to come! 

Join us every weekday morning to help load Park-It
Market 2, our refrigerated mobile market, with items
such as fresh produce, non-perishable goods and
other supplies needed for the distribution.
With up to 10 locations per week, Park-It Market 2
serves as a weekly resource for individuals and
families who may not have access to travel to a
grocery store on their own, or may live in an area
where the nearest store is not within walking
distance. 
Event registrations are available on our calendar,
and truck loading begins at 7:30am. 

Please check our calendar for availability. Some
shifts may be capped at an even lower capacity,
so make sure to sign up as soon as you can! 
We appreciate your enthusiasm and continued
support in our mission to provide dignified,
equitable and consistent access to nutritious food
for our community!

NEW VOLUNTEER SHIFTS!!
The Volunteer Department has been going
through our own version of “March Madness”,
creating new shifts for the recent Natural
Products Expo West, Produce Bin Cleaning. Plus,
after hearing many excited inquiries, we’ve added
additional late Thursday and Saturday morning
shifts in the Distribution Center!

WHAT DID ONE PLANT SAY TO THE OTHER
ABOUT THE LACK OF RAIN? 

I GUESS WE'LL HAVE TO MAKE DEW.

JOKE OF THE MONTH:

SIGN UP FOR PARK-IT MARKET HERE!

https://feedoc.volunteerhub.com/vv2/

